
Wren’s Newsletter 

WB 16th September 2024 Week 3: All about me!  

 

 

                                          

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been extremely creative. We have been 

learning about the Colour Monster and our emotions and 

we have used drama, yoga, creative arts and lots of 

imagery to express ourselves and learn the very important 

concepts. The Learning has also linked to maths and 

counting and sorting activities. 

The drama workshop was just amazing and Ian from KIC 

Theatre showed the children how to act out The Colour 

Monster in such a fun way.  Ian has been coming to Barham 

school for 25 years and I can see why.  It was wonderful 

and we really do have some actor and actresses already in 

Wrens. 

The children showed excellent maths skills this week, 

counting and choosing the correct numeral to represent 

the quantity of monsters.  

The children have had a lovely time playing on 

the field at lunch times, they love playing with 

the older children in the sunshine and are 

playing in their new wren’s friendship groups.  

We have had big foam shapes and plastic 

building blocks in our garden and the children 

have been making cars and towers. Some made 

hats from the plastic blocks - they were 

extremely funny - they made robots heads and 

astronaut helmets and played in the garden 

wearing them. 
Reading books 

If you have not already seen, I have explained a little 

about how to use the picture reading books on 

Seesaw, so please take a look if you are unsure. 

Reading books will be changed on a Tuesday and 

Friday at school. We also put a picture story book from 

our book area into your child’s bag on a Friday for you 

all to enjoy. 

Send me a message if you have any questions 

regarding reading, but the overall importance is that it 

is a fun experience for all. 

Phonics 

Again, I have posted about phonics on Seesaw - please 

refer to this.  It is really important that you use the 

pure phonic sound when practising with your child at 

home. I have sent some useful links on Seesaw for you 

to watch which should help. 


